






June 21, 2015 

FAITH FORMATION/RELIGIOUS EDUCATION DATES TO REMEMBER 
Sunday -  
June 21 
Father’s Day 

7:30am, 9am, 10:30am 12:15pm  
9 am Shepherd’s Call 
 

Monday -  
June 22 
 

12:10 pm Daily Mass 
7:30 pm Novena 
8:30 pm AA 

Tuesday -  
June 23 

12:10 pm Daily Mass 
7 pm Centering Prayer 
7:30 pm Contemplative Living 
7:30 pm Pastoral Council 

Wednesday  
June 24 

12:10 pm Daily Mass 
10:30 am Spiritual Book Club 

Thursday -  
June 25 
 

 

12:10 pm Daily Mass 
10:30 am Centering Prayer 
6 pm Yoga 
7:15 pm Follow Me 
7:30 pm Crossroads/High School Faith Sharing  
8:30 pm Al-Anon/AA 

Friday -  
June 26 

12:10 pm Daily Mass 
11 am Overeaters Anonymous 
7 am - 7 pm Adoration 

Saturday -  
June 27 
 

12:10 pm Daily Mass  
1:30 pm Reconciliation 
5 pm Sunday Vigil Mass 

Faith Formation & VBS Registration  
in the Gathering Space after 5pm Mass 

Sunday -  
June 28 
 

7:30am, 9am, 10:30am 12:15pm  
9 am Shepherd’s Call 

Faith Formation & VBS Registration 
in the Gathering Space after all Masses 

AN OPPORTUNITY TO REGISTER FOR 
2015-2016 FAITH FORMATION/RELIGIOUS ED. 

& VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
In our Gathering Space 

June 27 & 28, after all weekend Masses 
 
If you have not had the opportunity to 
register, drop off your tuition payment, or if you 
experienced issues with your registration, please note 
that we will be in our Gathering Space assisting with 
registrations the weekend of June 27 and 28, after all 
of our weekend Masses.  Please take this opportunity 

to register now.  Effective July 1, the Faith 
Formation tuition fees will increase and 
registration for Vacation Bible School will 
be closed. 

For the latest view of our parish calendar,  
visit us at www.ndcarmel.com 

DID YOU KNOW?  We have posted video of Christopher 
Duffley’s surprise visit for Fr. Jude, as well as pictures from 
Fr. Jude’s farewell Mass.  To view, please visit our facebook page 
at www.facebook.com/ndcarmel.  Please note that you do not 
have to have a face book account to view our 
content —  but if you do have an account, be sure 
to like our page! 

FOR OUR YOUTH! 
 

HIGH SCHOOL TEENS: Join us for Crossroads 
on Thursdays, 7:30-9pm, for uplifting sharing and scripture 
studies with honest, open discussion about the challenges we 
face as Catholic Christians in the real world.   

QUO VADIS VOCATIONS DISCERNMENT RETREAT 
Vocations Discernment for young men 15-25 

 

“Quo Vadis  - Where are you going?”  Legend tells us 
that Saint Peter asked Jesus this question on the 
outskirts of Rome.  We know where Jesus went in 
response to His Father's will.  What is the Father's will 

for you?   Quo Vadis Days is a time of recreation, fellowship, 
prayer and discussion to help you explore our Lord's call in your 
life.  Activities will include prayer, Mass, Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament, Liturgy of the Hours, Rosary, hiking, games, 
recreation, sports, talks, great food, and discussions.  A time to 
share our faith and meet other young men seeking God's will. Quo 
Vadis Days will be held July 8-10, 2015 at the Sacred Heart 
Retreat Center in Newton, New Jersey.  The cost is free.  For more 
information and/or registration, contact the coordinators Fr. Jared 
Brogan and Fr. Edgar Rivera in the Vocations Office at 973-777-
8818, ext. #711. You can also email Frs. Brogan and Rivera at 
jbrogan@patersondiocese.org or fredgar@patersondiocese.org.     

FEAR IS YOUR OWN CREATION 
 
Fear is not knowing.  It’s not knowing the outcome. Not 
knowing tomorrow. Basically, not knowing the future. 
 

When you spend all your time thinking in the future, you’re no 
longer living in a reality that is true. It’s completely 
imaginary. You think this could happen or you worry that 
could happen. You fear what you don’t know, and since 
you don’t know the future, you almost inherently fear it. 
 

Fear. It creeps in around the smallest holes, the smallest 
breaks in your armor, until it begins to destroy you from the 
inside out. Once fear envelops you, you no longer get to know 
what things really feel like, or how far you can actually push 
yourself. 
 

Fear feels more powerful than we could ever be and until you 
face that fear and find out, you’ll never know it wasn’t as big 
or as powerful as you thought. All it was, was a mouse in front 
of a flame casting a huge, scary-looking shadow that you 
would never be able to protect yourself from. 
 

But that’s the thing about fear. It’s much more your own 
creation than it is ever any real danger. 

- Wm Paul Young 
 
 

 

GOT A SMARTPHONE? DOWNLOAD OUR APP! 
 

Go to your app market and search  
“Notre Dame of Mount Carmel Church” 
(Be sure to enter “Mount” and not “Mt.”) 



TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

YOU'RE INVITED! CAREGIVER CAFÉ 
 

United Way Caregivers Coalition warmly invites 
you, Tuesday, June 23, 6-7:15pm, at the Visiting 
Nurse Association of Northern New Jersey, 175 

South Street, Morristown.  The Café will be a cozy evening...a 
time and place for caregivers to gather, unwind, and connect with 
one another. A light dinner will be served. Complimentary home 
care may be arranged for Café participants through a licensed 
home care agency. Please call by June 19 to let us know if you will 
be attending! Contact Stephanie Howland at 973-993-1160, ext. 
534, or email Stephanie.howland@UnitedWayNNJ.org. 

A PRAYER FOR OUR GRADUATES 
  

Before you were even formed, God knew you. 
While in your Mother's womb, God named you. 
At your birth, God's breath filled you with life. 

We now celebrate what you have become 
at this moment in time. 

  

And so we pray, 
God of our beginnings, 

We thank you for the gifts of these graduates; 
their excitement, their awesome wonder and curiosity, 

their open speech and encouraging words. 
Their contributions have blessed and challenged us, 

and we have become a richer and more diverse  
community because of them. 

  

As they step forward into the world that awaits, 
comfort their fears with the full knowledge 

of your divine presence. 
  

Strengthen their resolve to walk in the footsteps of Jesus 
as modern-day disciples in a world that needs their spirit. 

Guide their feet as they move through life, 
protecting them from the pitfalls of darkness 

while they help to lead future generations 
into the warmth and promise of your light. 

  

We ask this blessing upon each of them, 
In the name of the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit. 

Amen. 
  

Source: National Federation for Catholic Youth Ministry 
  

Congratulations to ALL of our parish graduates and 
our Lord's blessings on the next step of your journey! 

ADORATION OF  
THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 

St. Benedict's Chapel, Every Friday 7am-7pm 
 

Seeking Summer Help Due to Our  
Regular Adorers' Vacationing!   

In order to keep our normal hours of adoring 
Jesus from 7am-7pm during the summer months, we are seeking 
additional Adorers to sit and spend time with Jesus in the Blessed 
Sacrament in one hour increments.   
  

If you can assist for just one hour on ANY Friday during the 
months of July and August, whether it be only one Friday or 
several Fridays, we would love to hear from you!  Please contact 
Ivette Valori at adoration.ndmc@gmail.com, or call 973-885-0502 
or stop by the table in our Gathering Space to fill out a form (also 
available on our website at www.ndcarmel.com). 
 
“Nowhere on earth are you more loved than by Jesus, living and 
truly present in the Most Blessed Sacrament ... He is really there 

in Person waiting just for you.” - Mother Teresa of Calcutta 

IN THE SACRAMENT OF THE EUCHARIST WE FIND 
GOD WHO GIVES HIMSELF. 

 

Pope Francis @Pontifex     

RUMMAGE SALE FUNDRAISER  
For The Village Angels of Tanzania,  
Sr. Dativa Mukebita, FSSB, Director 

 

When:  Saturday, July 11, 2015, 9am – 4 pm 
Where:  Assumption School (front driveway),  
 63 Macculloh Avenue, Morristown, NJ   07960 
What:  Clothes, children’s items & toys,  
 household items & appliances, books, 
 furniture, jewelry, Christmas items,  
 sporting goods, original art work &  
 lots more. 
Why:  To provide minimal healthcare and  
 financial support to the unattended elderly poor and  
 jobless youths of Tanzania. 
Questions?:  Please contact:  Johanna Burani (973) 610-4856; 
jburani@gmail.com. 

KNOW THE 10 SIGNS: 
EARLY DETECTION MATTERS 

 

The warning signs of Alzheimer’s disease are 
often dismissed as side effects of normal aging. If 
you or someone you know is experiencing 
memory loss or changes in behavior or thinking 
skills, it’s time to learn the facts. Early detection, 
diagnosis and intervention are vital because they 
provide the best opportunities for treatment, 
support and planning for the future.   
 

Attend this interactive workshop to learn the 10 warning signs of 
Alzheimer’s disease. We’ll separate myth from reality and address 
commonly held fears about Alzheimer’s in America.  Tuesday, 
June 23, 2015, 7 p.m. – 8 p.m., Bernardsville Public Library, 1 
Anderson Hill Road, Bernardsville, NJ.  There is no fee for 
attending this program, however, pre-registration is required.  To 
register, please call the Alzheimer’s Association: 1-800-272-3900, 
or register online at www.alz.org/nj.  Click on Community 
Education Calendar. 

DO YOU HAVE AN AILING LOVED ONE  
WHO NEEDS SPIRITUAL NOURISHMENT? 

 

 If your loved one is scheduled to be hospitalized, 
or is currently in the hospital, and would like to see a 
priest or a deacon, call us at 973-538-1358, ext. 100. 
 

 Do you have a homebound family member, or do 
you know someone, who would like to receive 

Eucharist? Please contact Dick White at 201-280-8943.  

SOMETIMES WHAT YOU ARE MOST AFRAID OF 
IS THE VERY THING THAT WILL SET YOU 

FREE... 
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